MYRTLE BEACH RV RESORT

Building Permits

The rumors are spreading throughout the park that the city will not approve any building permits.  This is true, but only for additions that will increase your square footage to over 400.  The city was reviewing documents on file from the original developer back in the 80’s and there is some confusing language on additions that would be over 400 square feet.  Our covenants are correct even though the language is also confusing and needs much updating.  

On My 31st the park started the process of amending living standards.  The city had also overlooked this for all these years, but new people are coming and it was noticed.

The process must go through two city readings before a final decision is made.  There was a first reading that one of the council members wanted more information since he was new.  This prolonged the reading by one meeting.  Since they only meet once per month, we should have our second reading in the month of September.  At this point, all the meeting minutes look to be in our favor for approval to amend and continue on exactly how it has been.

I will keep the park up- to- date as progress is made.

Thanks,

Steve Potter, President
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